
Cook County Board of Commissioners 

Commissioner Deborah Sims 

118 N. Clark Street 

Chicago, llllnols 60602 

October 20, 2017 

Dear Commissioner Sims, . ' 

VIiiage of Olympia Fields 

Chief of Po/Ice John A. Krull 

20040 Governors Highway 

. Olympia Fields, llllnols 60461 

70S..503-8100 

I am writing to express my c;oncerns ~ver potential budget cuts to the State's Attorney's Office (SAO). The 

Village of Olympla Fields _provides law enfortement·servJ~es to our community; We.too have worked through 

flna1l(l.al shortfalls a~ $.lnex~ed maJ9_r fln~na~f 1rripacts. pesplte thesdac:tor"s;;1aw·enforee;,,ent In our . 

community remains vfta~esp~~lally;irl light of escalatlrig'vfol~nt crime in tt1·e, gr~~ter-chl~goland ~rea. Muctl of 
this ~me has spread to the-~tr~ch·es .of C.~ok·county. · · '· ·- .' · ·. · · ·, 

._ .. ,· 
·'· 

Partnership~ v".;ith other law·enfo;ce~e·~t ~~endes, Including the SAb;··.ens~re':oor·a.bHity to combat ¢me a~d 
pros~te crlmln~ls. In recent years,'th~ s~o has greatly reduced the n~mli~r 'of State's Attorneys on Staff, 

which' has slg"ttlcantly r.educed their ablllty to effectively review and prosecute cases. In fac::t, prosecotlon ·of 
' ' . . 

certain mlsdemeanorttaffic·offenses has been "transferred" to local prosecutors. Any further staff reductions 
will only exac~rbat·~ thl~ difficult situation. . . · \ 

' . .. '· 

Crime and vloltnc..· are .serl0us lssu~ f~r the re51d~nts:of Cook County. 'P!>s responsible public servants, we must 
. '' . : • ' . . - ( ' 

do all we can to st~ITI th~'vlolence and'ho.ld'crlmlnals aceountable. The SAO J~ a auclal compon~nt of'the 

crlmlnal justice s./~erri. Further cuts t~ the·SAO budget will have a direct and negative Impact on law 
enforcement. In too~' Coun~; ~ur residents' safety will be severely dlmlnlshed a~ will furth~r embolden 

criminal behavior. Please reconsider any cuts to the SAO budget. 

Sincerely, 

John A. Krull 

VIiiage of Olympia Fields 

Chief of Police 
lkrull@olympla·flelds.com 

Cc: SAO CPBC Magats 


